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25th April 2023 

Year 6 End of SATS LUNCH 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

The children have worked extremely hard this year in the build up to their KS2 SATs 
and throughout the year in general. 
 
To celebrate their hard work the children have asked if they can have a lunch from 
Domino’s on Friday 12th May.  The cost of this will be £5.00. If you would like your 
child to participate, please pay via ParentPay by Tuesday 9th May.  
 
If you do not wish for your child to be included in our Year 6 lunch, please provide 
your child with a packed lunch or pay for your lunch as usual (£2.50).  If you are 
entitled to Free School Meals, your child will still receive a school lunch as normal if 
money is not received for the Domino’s lunch.   
 
Please note: payments for the lunch must be actioned on Parent Pay by Tuesday 
9th May. After this date, no further lunch orders can be taken. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Hayden Baxendale and Chloe Lupton 
Year 6 Teachers 
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